Laura Wrixon

Many communities are struggling against pollution, fossil fuel extraction, and more threats to their
water sources. Clean water is a basic right and our communities need to be protected. Please stop
allowing for the exportation of water from the Basin to fracking elsewhere AND the importation of
wastewater into the Basin for treatment. ALL fracking needs to be banned. Fracking is harming our
communities and the environment. The companies that benefit from fracking are not absorbing the
real costs of doing it, costs which include harm to the environment and harm to our citizen's health.
It is wrong for them to profit without bearing the true costs of what they are doing. Stop them from
placing their costs of doing business on current taxpayers, and our future generations.



